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French:


The children will continue to learn basic French phrases for conversational use focussing on numbers and colours.








PE & Games:


The children will continue to be taught by an outside specialist for one session a week. And in their second session will be practicing athletics.








RE: 


This term the children will be attempting to find out Who is a Muslim and what do they believe? The investigation enables pupils to learn in depth from Islam, finding out about Muslim ways of life and beliefs, so that pupils can develop thoughtful ideas and viewpoints of their own about some religious and spiritual questions.





DT:


The children will be studying two famous artists (Monet and Turner) this term and using their techniques to inspire their own artworks. 








Music:


This term the children will continue to investigate how music is created in layers by combining words and rhythms.





Computing: 


The children will continue to investigating how computer networks communicate with each other and how messages are sent by pinging different websites, running tracer routes and investigating how a DNS works. 








English:


This term the children will be using their learning in History to stimulate their writing of a character description and a setting description. the grammar focusses across both types of writing will be: expanded noun phrases, conjunctions, prepositions, sub-clauses, adverbs and similes.





Maths:


The children will finish their learning about fractions. Year 4 will move on to learning about decimals while Years 2 and 3 recap place value and the four calculations. Following this they will learn about measuring and using length, height, perimeter and area





Science


Our topic this term is Plants. The children will identify and describe the functions of different parts of plants; roots, stem, leaves and flowers. They will explore the requirements of plants for life and growth and how they vary from plant to plant





History/Geography:


We will introduce the children to the fascinating world of the Ancient Egyptians. The children will then be involved in the planning of this unit and will study the Egyptians across both summer terms.





Dear Parents and Carers,





Please have a look over our class curriculum for the coming half term…








If you have any questions at all, please drop in and ask! 





Kind regards,


Mr Gething-Smith 





Please ensure a named PE kit is in school at all times. Please make sure all uniform is named. Homework will be given out on Fridays to be completed and handed in on Wednesdays. Please hear your child read as regularly as possible and ensure that you record this in their reading record. Please remember to help your child learn spellings each week also.
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